

November started with a wonderful church service commemorating 100 years since the end of WWI. The children were superb and showed absolute respect, they are real credit to parents / carers and to the school. Thanks to Tockwith Church for holding the service and providing such a spectacular location for us.





As well as singing at the commemorative service, the school choir also attended a concert at the University of York. The '100 years, 1000 voices' concert was a very special opprtunity for the children to contribute to York's commemorative programme of events to mark the 100 year anniversary of the end of World War I. As expected, the children performed beautifully and behaved impecably.







We held a Children In Need day on 15^{th} November so that will explain any spots you've seen in front of your eyes! Year 6 children organised some fabulous events so thanks to them for the effort they have put in. We raised an incredible £202.95! A big thank you to everyone who donated, either cakes, or money!

Our Year 5 children have been learning about Road Safety during their bikeability week. This involved ensuring the children have excellent control of their bike, have the ability to cycle on roads and have full awareness of the road, pedestrians and other cyclists.





Our Year 3 children have been increasing their interest in writing this week through producing films! Litfilmfest came into school and filmed the Year 3 children creating a lunchtime snack for the England women's football team, the Lionesses. The children were filmed playing as well as cooking up the snacks. The film will be produced by the Litfilmfest and will be sent out by Goodacre shortly - we hope to see you in an assembly to showcase Year 3's amazing work!





It was lovely to see so many of our parents at our Parents Evening. It is always so nice to feedback to parents on a one to one basis. All of us at Tockwith Primary hope you have a wonderful Christmas and New Year and look forward to everyone starting back in the New Year!

Upcoming events in December:

Christmas Lunch 12th December

KS1 Nativity at Tockwith Church 13th December at 2pm & 6pm

PTFA Christmas Fair

KS2 Christmas Songs

Whole School Pantomime

KS2 Christmas Party

RH, 1M & 25 Christmas Party

School Closes for Christmas

14th December

19th December

20th December

21st December

School Opens 7th January